
 

5TH March 2024          
                

  
    Year 5 visit to Heron Hall  

 

Dress rehearsal of Matilda Jr production  
  
  
Dear Parents / Carers,   
  
The children in Year 5 have the wonderful opportunity to go to Heron Hall by TFL Bus on 
Wednesday 20th March to watch the dress rehearsal of Matilda Jr production.  
  
We will be leaving at 1:00 pm by bus to Heron Hall and will return to school at 
approximately 3:30pm. The children will have lunch at school as normal.  
  
The children should wear school uniform as normal and ensure they have a suitable coat for 
the weather conditions.   
  
Please give your permissions on Arbor.  
  
Any queries or questions please do not hesitate to ask.   
  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
Year 5 Team   

                                                                         
                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                       

                                
  
                                                                                                                 

 


